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7 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 - NEW ROAD AT FORMER HIGHGATE 
SHOPPING CENTRE SITE, LOCHEE (AN16-2014) 

 
Consultation on a new street name for a new road being constructed at the above site commenced on 
17th December, 2013 and concluded on 3rd January, 2014. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, City Archivist and the Communities 
Officer. 
 
The proposal is to allocate the name of “Bank Street” to this road reinstating the historic name that 
was formerly used in the area. 
 
There were no other suggestions/objections from the consultees therefore the Committee is asked to 
approve the new street name of Bank Street. 
 


